
KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION COMING SOON: We are excited to embark on our second year of all- 
day kindergarten this fall! Families can register their child for kindergarten on Friday, April 15th.

REPTILE GUY VISITS HOMEDALE ELEMENTARY: All of our First-Grade students were captivated by the 
Reptile Guy’s visit last week! He brought several large snakes, a tortoise, and an alligator and the 
students loved every minute of it!

Homedale Elementary School Memo

To: Homedale Board of Trustees, Superintendent Rob Sauer 
From:  Tate B. Castleton, Principal
Date:  March 7, 2022
Re:  Report to Board of Trustees



UPCOMING EVENTS:
March 16-17th Parent-Teacher Conferences 
March 21-25th NO SCHOOL – SPRING BREAK
April 8th Staff In-Service
May 6th Student Support & Enrichment / Staff In-Service


